The Luthersville City Council met in a called meeting on Tuesday, February 25, 2025, at 7:00
PM at Luthersville City Hall to consider voting to opt out of Georgia’s Statewide Floating
Homestead Exemption (HB 581).

In attendance: Mayor Trammell Williams and council members Concetta Amey, Ricky Amey,
Paul Parker, and Melissa Wortham.

Mayor Williams called the meeting to order.

Melissa Wortham made a motion to adopt the agenda. The motion was seconded by Concetta
Amey. All four council members voted in favor; the motion carried.

After discussion among the members of the City Council, Paul Parker moved that the City of
Luthersville opt out of the Statewide Floating Homestead Exemption. Melissa Wortham
seconded the motion. All four council members voted in favor; the motion carried.

There being no other items on the agenda, Concetta Amey moved that the meeting be adjourned.
The motion was seconded by Ricky Amey. All four council members voted in favor; the motion
carried.

Mayor Williams adjourned the meeting.



